
Robert S. Katz, the chair of the International Trademark Association’s Designs Committee,
discusses how INTA’s new Guidelines for Examination of Industrial Designs will allow the
association to better harmonize and converge its practices in a recent INTA announcement.

Click here to read the full announcement.
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